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March 27, 2025 
 
To the Honorable 
Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 
200 East Wells Street, Room 705 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 

This communication file is to notify the Board that Abigail Fowler will be concluding her 

temporary promotion assignment as Administrative Specialist Sr (pay range 2GX) April 11, 2025. 

This temporary promotion was approved by the board on 09/05/2024. She has been notified of 

this change. Ms. Fowler will be placed in her regular appointed position, Administrative 

Assistant III (pay range 5IN) effective April 13, 2025. 
 
 
 
Respectfully,  

 
Tony Bueno 
Director 
 
 
 
Approved by the BOARD OF FIRE AND POLICE COMMISSIONERS 
 
Date    
 
  

Executive Director 
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